
School Buddies- Briarwood
Chairs: Blythe Bolar and Molly Tucker



What Is It?
● School Buddies will give you the opportunity to go to an elementary school, in 

this case Briarwood, and assist in various tasks that the teachers and students 

require!



What Will Volunteering Look Like?
● Due to COVID-19, the format of volunteering for this project is going to look 

different than in past years.

● We are currently working with Briarwood to explore options for assisting the 

school remotely.

● If school resumes in person, volunteering for this project would mean helping out 

at the school during your seminar hour.

● All that being said, many factors regarding the structure of this project are up in 

the air, so we aren’t sure exactly what this project will look like or how often it 

will occur this school year.

● If you have any interest at all, be sure to sign up and we will let you know as we 

learn more about what the project looks like this year as we learn!



Questions?
If you have any further questions, feel free to contact us and ask!

Blythe Bolar: 913-258-4809

Molly Tucker- 913-991-3912


